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This week the children in Pre-Reception and Reception class performed an Early Years 

Christmas Nativity, ‘Away in a Manger’ to pupils and parents. They have learnt lines, used 

loud, clear talking voices and sang their little hearts out! We wanted to spread a little 

Christmas cheer which we think they definitely delivered. We could not be prouder of the 

children’s efforts. A big thank you to the parents for providing the most wonderful costumes. 

We would also like to thank Mrs Coates for playing the piano during our performance.  

 

Happy Christmas to everyone! 

 
 
Miss Sarah Ellison 


